
File No. 20-0841 
 
HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to COVID-19 Homelessness Roadmap 
unfunded temporary homeless interventions. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. APPROVE the City Administrative Officer (CAO) report dated January 24, 2022, with the 
recommendation to report on a funding strategy for interim housing sites that have been assessed and 
were determined to be feasible to support temporary homeless interventions. 
 

2. INSTRUCT the CAO, in coordination with the Housing Department, Department of General Services 
(GSD), and Bureau of Engineering (BOE), to develop a formal evaluation process for unsolicited 
proposals from private entities who are offering their properties for homeless housing and report on 
this process as well as the staffing needs of each department in order to implement this process. 
 

3. INSTRUCT the CAO, in coordination with the Housing Department, GSD, and BOE, to develop criteria 
for the acquisition of private property, including commercial land, for interim housing that can be 
converted to permanent housing at a later date and report on this process as well as the staffing 
needs of each department in order to implement this process. 
 

4. INSTRUCT the CAO, in coordination with the Chief Legislative Analyst, to report to the Homelessness 
and Poverty Committee in the next 45 days on all interim housing solutions open within the City as of 
December 31, 2021. This should include Roadmap sites as well as bridge homes and any other 
interim housing solution. The report should include information about how many sites are available for 
women, families, and transitional aged youth. 
 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that there is no impact to the General Fund as a result of the 
recommendations in this report at this time. There is a possible fiscal impact to the General Fund as the CAO 
work to identify funding for the six projects that are currently unfunded. The full scope of that impact is 
unknown as only initial feasibility has been assessed and full costs are subject to final design of each project. 
 
Financial Policies Statement: The CAO reports that the above recommendations comply with the City 
Financial Policies.  
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on January 27, 2022, your Homelessness and Poverty Committee considered a CAO 
report relative to COVID-19 Homelessness Roadmap unfunded temporary homeless interventions. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended to adopt the 
recommendation in the CAO report and move forward the recommendations as amended, as detailed above. 
This matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE 

 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
DE LEÓN  YES 
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